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NORDIA 2017 i Vejle, Denmark

Nordia 2017 herby have the honor of inviting members of the Nederlandse
Filatelisten Vereniging “Scandinavie” to participate in the great Nordic Stamp
Exhibition, Nordia 2017.

The Nordia Exhibitions are held every year in one of the Nordic countries. The next joint
Nordic exhibition NORDIA 2017, will take place on 27.- 29. October 2017 in Vejle,
Denmark. It will be held near the city center in the DGI-House. The exhibition takes place
in the large, new and beautiful hall "Spektrum”, as well as in a larger hall close to this. The
halls are coupled with a common area in which there is also cafeteria facilities. There is a
number of meeting rooms too.

Nordia 2017 has been granted the FEPA Recognition.

Vejle is situated central in Denmark in Jutland. One can easily get to Vejle by train from
Frederikshavn, Germany or Copenhagen or with flights to Billund International Airport only
25 km from Vejle.

Vejle is one of Denmark's oldest cities and is a major Danish city with many exciting
activities and businesses. There is a nice and cozy pedestrian street with shops and
restaurants. Vejle has been elected twice to be the best shopping city | Denmark in 2014-
16.

The Exhibition

The Exhibition were planned to 1000-1200 frames, but already now there is activities
which requires an extension to approx. 1200-1500 frames.

The American Society of Polar Philatelists” have planed a major exhibition "4. International
Polar Philatelic Exhibition" at Nordia 2017. It has been announced that there will be a
larger number of exhibitors and visitors from both the US and Europe, who are interested
in Polar Post.

For this reason, cooperation with Post Greenland has been agreed, which will lead to a
bigger booth and events during the exhibition. A spectacularly American exhibit on
expeditions in Greenland has been specially invited.

There will also be a special area from the Danish West Indies. In 2017 it is 100 years since
Denmark sold the Danish West Indies to the United States for 25 mill. dollars. There will be
a special exhibition on DWI managed by "The Danish West India Society" at the exhibition.

Nordia 2017 will focus on the concept: NORDIC CHAMPION. The concept will be used for
PR, and there will be special public events regarding the winner of Champion Class.



In collaboration with PostNord, a big competition with large and attractive prizes for both
young and old in mounting collections of stamps - both per. hand and PC will be initiated.

We expect 35-40 stampdealers and postal agencies from around the world.

For more information see: www.nordia2017.dk in addition to practical information,
registration form, regulations etc.

Support the Exhibition

We kindly ask you to promote Nordia 2017 in Vejle for your exhibitors, and plead for a visit
to the exhibition by exhibitors and other interested.

Due to agreements between the Nordic Federations, we cannot offer you a commissioner.
but you are welcome to appoint a national coordinator. This will unfortunately be for your
own cost.

Kind regards

Jan L. Drejer
President Nordia 2017
Chairman Vejle Stamp Club



